
Extract from Hansard 
[COUNCIL - Tuesday, 13 September 2005] 

 p5144d-5144d 
Hon Barry House; Hon Ljiljanna Ravlich 

 [1] 

PRIMARY SCHOOLS, FERNDALE, KINLOCK AND LYNWOOD 

2531. Hon Barry House to the Minister for Education and Training 

In relation to proposals for the futures of Ferndale, Kinlock and Lynwood Primary schools, I ask -  

If there is to be a new school, what budget allocations have been made? 

Hon LJILJANNA RAVLICH replied: 

At this stage, no plan has been made for a replacement school. 
 


